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Dear Pastors, 
 
The 24+ Connect Retreat was established to reach out to and help our older second generation singles 
connect with each other. It has been incredibly successful. Another retreat is being planned for this 
summer and a survey has been created to prepare for this retreat, as well as spread awareness about it. 
 
The 24+ team wants to also hear from those young adults who did not have a chance to attend last year’s 
retreat. We ask that you send out this survey to any family that has a young adult who is single and over 
24 years old. The survey can be found here. [24+ Connect 2015 Poll 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1n8FYakvS02dHEbSaUjuTdM6Sm5CXz-
VdhfyuVc2489I/viewform?c=0&w=1] This survey is to be filled out by the 24+ person, not the parents. 
 
To read more about the 24+ Connect Retreat, you can click here. [https://bfm.familyfed.org/annual-24-
connect-retreat-planning-underway-11057/] A report of the last 24+ Connect Retreat is also available. 
Read the report here. [https://bfm.familyfed.org/report-6449/] 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
President 

 
Marjorie Buessing for Crescentia 
Interim Director, BFM 
 
 


